
Nickalus Holmes 

¡CORRESPONDENCE 
’3/28/2025 
’DOCUMENT NO. 02246-2025 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2025 8:23 AM 
To: 'Don McLean' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: request delay/deny application: Environmental Utilities, Little Gasparilia Island, FL 

Good Morning Mr. and Mrs. McLean 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you 

Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Don McLean <mclean.don@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2025 5:23 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Re: request delay/deny application: Environmental Utilities, Little Gasparilla Island, FL 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioners: 

It has come to our attention that an application by Environmental Utilities will come before your next Commission meeting 
in April that would possibly effect our 
property at Hideaway Bay Beach Club (HBBC), Little Gasparilla Island, 9400 Little Gasparilla Road, Placida, Florida. We 
strongly request that you delay or deny 
that request. It was our understanding that our Condo Association, (HBBC) was not given proper notice of the significant 
change that would bring the wastewater 
transmission line onto our HBBC property. This could result in a property easement that would drastically effect our 
existing roads and our existing drain field and 
septic plant. We also depend on a barge landing that would be effected by such an easement. A letter from our 
association attorney, Nick Porter, dated 
February 28, 2025, expressed our opposition to the application. 

Thank you for your consideration of this important matter. 

Donald S. McLean, Jr. 
Deborah B. McLean 
Condo Unit E-6 
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Hideaway Bay Beach Club 
Placida, Florida 
 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail. Get the app 
 


